
INFORMATION TO BIDDERS 
 

for the 
 

RIVERBEND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL WATER DAMAGE REPAIR 
Contract No. BE22-252 

 
 
 
ISSUED BY: City and Borough of Juneau  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT  
 155 South Seward Street   
 Juneau, Alaska 99801 
 
 
DATE ISSUED: March 14, 2022 
 
The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Public Purchase 
webpage at: https://www.publicpurchase.com/gems/juneau,ak/buyer/public/home. This is not an 
addendum.  
 

 
 Additive Alternate No. 2 will not be a part of this project and will be deleted by a future 

Addendum. 
 

 Prospective Bidders are invited to attend an additional Riverbend School Site visit at 4 pm, 
Tuesday, March 15.  Meet Project Manager outside the front entrance at 4 pm.   
Masks are required to be worn inside of the school. 
 

 Bidders are informed that a third site visit may be scheduled upon request.  
 

 The original Architectural As-Builts for the school are attached.   
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